

Help for Healthcare Professionals (HHCP) 2022 Workforce Wellness Study

Dear Participant,

Help for Healthcare Professionals, Inc. (HHCP) is a nurse-owned 501(c)(3) non-profit organization founded by Shelli-Ann McKenzie, RN, in April 2020, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The vision of HHCP is to shape a society where support is provided to healthcare professionals through awareness, education, and crisis relief to ensure the preservation of workforce wellness.

Since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, healthcare workforce challenges such as emotional trauma, workplace violence, and staffing shortages have been revealed. According to Mental Health America, more than <u>93% of healthcare workers</u> suffer from stress and mental health issues, with nurses reporting significant increases in depression, anxiety, and stress during the pandemic.

Thus, the purpose of this survey is to gain a better understanding of the workforce challenges faced by healthcare professionals during the pandemic, and assess the desire for support services from HHCP and similar organizations.

We assure you that your responses are confidential. Your responses will be deidentified and reported in statistical form only. This includes any individual comments you may provide. If you have any questions about this survey, please contact shelliann.mckenzie@hhcpinc.org or adrienne.perea@hhcpinc.org.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Adrienne Perea, HHCP Program Manager

Consent:

I have read all of the above and have had a chance to ask questions. Shelli-Ann McKenzie and/or HHCP representatives have explained the purpose of this survey and possible benefits, and have answered all of my questions. I understand that I do not have to take part in this survey. The results of this survey may be published but my records will not be revealed unless required by law. I voluntarily consent to participate in this survey.

PLEASE SCAN THE QR CODE
TO CONTINUE WITH THE SURVEY